
     

 

Tikokino Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,  
 
Welcome back to a new term, it is pleasing to 
see all students arrive yesterday with a happy 
positive attitude. A very warm welcome to our 
new crew of 5 year olds, Jack Riddell, Harlow 
Whale, Hattie Jefferd and Bardot Wynn. There 
are a couple more to start in the coming weeks 
too! 
 
It is a busy term with winter sports starting. 

 Boxing resumes Monday 1st May. 

 Netball starts Saturday 6th May. 

 Hockey starts for Year 6-8 on 
Wednesday 10th May & for Year 3-5 on 
Thursday 11th May. 

 Rugby starts Saturday 13th May. 
 
Cones are outside the school gate to remind 
everyone that it is the parking for the bus. 
Please don’t park there so we can make it as 
safe as possible for our bus children. 
 
I am away this Friday and probably most of next 
week too depending on recovery time. School 
will continue as normal, with Anne Frater in 
Room 3 for the week and acting Principal. 
 
Have a great weekend. 
 
Regards, 
Hamish.  
 

Students of the Week 
 

All students for a positive start back to 
School. 

 

 
Easter Raffle Winners  

 
Our Year 8 students carried out their role of 
lowering and raising the flag well at the ANZAC 
service on Tuesday. 
 

 
 

 
Welcome to our crew of new entrants who have 

all turned 5:  
Jack Riddell, Harlow Whale, Hattie Jefferd and 

Bardot Wynn. 

 

Tikokino 100% 

- Today, Tomorrow, Together 

Week  7  Term 2.  

  June 
 April ,  2018 

Phone: 06 8565 833 
office@tikokino.school.nz 
Principal: Hamish Natusch 06 8565738 
 
Week 1, Term 2  26th-28th April 2023 


